
NOVEMBER MONTHLY MINDER 

NOVEMBER MEETING ~ Tuesday, November 9, 10:00 AM.  Water only and masks required. 

PROGRAM ~ Our November program showcases two local quilt shops; Calico Gals and Patchwork Plus. 

The quilt shops will do a presentation on what's new, some favorites and shop events.   

Each of our presenters will speak for approximately 30 minutes, with a brief Show & Tell between 

the two speakers*** 

It is anticipated that our meeting may run until 12 noon.  Please plan accordingly, so that you do not 

miss out on any of the great information they have to share. 

Following the presentations, each shop will have a "mini-store" setup in Homer Hall. 

Please SUPPORT YOUR LOCAL QUILT SHOPS.  We are very fortunate to have them! 

*** Show & Tell ~ There will be a brief Show & Tell between our guest speaker presentations.  Due to 

time constraints, please limit your S&T to only a couple of quilts and try to keep your commentary 

brief.  Thank you.   

Service Project Fabric Cutting  ~ Fabric Mill has donated large bolts of fabric to be utilized for making 

wheelchair bags.  The easiest way to cut these big bolts of fabric into manageable sizes is to do it on 

large banquet tables that are butted together where the fabric can be rolled out.  The guild has access to 

Homer hall until 3-4PM.  VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED!   

If you can, please plan to help cut fabric after Tuesday's meeting.  Questions?  Contact Donita 

Whelan  donitawhelan@gmail.com  or call 315-807-9505   

Service project fabric "kits" ~ Both Pillowcase and Walker/Wheelchair Fabric "Kits" will be available at 

the November meeting.  Please take some home with you.   

 Fat Quarter Exchange ~  

November's color is Black and White 

December's color will be Red 

Membership Update for the Directory ~ Delete phone number listed for Barbara Christen.   

Add Barbara's new number: 315- 480-0121 

Towpath Quilt Guild Members Only Section ~ New PASSWORD is fatquarter (all lower case) 

Treasurer's Report as of 10/31/2021 ~ 

October 2021      September 1, 2021 Balance      $12,973.29 

Deposits $245.00      Total Year Deposits                  $716.00 

Expenses $876.99      Total Year Expenses             $1,489.27 

                             November/1/2021 Balance      $12,200.02 

February Workshops ~ Plans are in the making.  Project samples, workshop sign up, and supply lists will 

be available at the December meeting.   
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Think SPRING!  Our May program is "Quilting Tips & Techniques" and will be presented by guild 

members.  Do you have a favorite ruler that makes your quilting life easier?  Or a tried & true binding 

technique? How about an easy peasy method for doing something quilted related? If so, please contact 

the Program Committee (Cheryl Sacco, Alexa Carter, Christine Lotto).   

 Revised Membership Ads Policy ~  

All paid members may place ONE FREE AD to sell quilting related items in the Monthly Minder during 

the current year (2021-2022).  If a member wishes to place additional ad(s) during the current year, a 

fee of $5 will be charged for each additional ad. 

Free ~  Two quilt frames made by Lois Woods' husband have been donated to the guild.  Estimated size 

of these frames is queen/king. The frames are unassembled and without any instructions.  Interested 

people should contact Barbara Western.  

A donation to the guild in exchange for the frames would be greatly appreciated 

For Sale ~ BERNINA feet and accessories  
Single Stitch Plate $20, Ruffler Attachment $50, Feet $20 each: Zigzag foot #0,  Reverse Pattern foot #1, 
Buttonhole foot #3, Zipper foot #4, Open Embroidery foot #20,       
 Contact Barbara Christen    bjchris10@gmail.com    or    315-480-0121 

 

For Sale ~ Lightly used Elna Excellence 760 Pro (Similar to Elna Excellence 730 Pro, but with 270 

decorative stitches) Condition: Like new  $1300    Price includes made-to-fit insert table 

Contact Carol Holladay    cholladay63@gmail.com   or    315-342-5652   
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Monthly Minder deadline to submit information for December is Wednesday, December 8th. 

Email all information to:  

Donita Whelan    donitawhelan@gmail.com 

OR 

Suzy Tankersley    stankers@twcny.rr.com.   

 

DECEMBER MEETING/PARTY 

Mark your calendars and make your reservation.  You won't want to miss this very special 

celebration!   

 

 

mailto:donitawhelan@gmail.com
mailto:stankers@twcny.rr.com

